
A farewell party was given 
Sam Fuhr, former sales manager' 
at the Rogers Jewelry store on 
Center street, on Sunday night 
at the Beth Israel Synagogue on 
Washington street. Mr. Fuhr has 
been called to service in the 
army and left for his home in 
Rockville, Conn,, where he will 
pass a few days before reporting 
for induction. The party was 
given by B’nai B'rith lodge and 
a very pleasant evening is re­
ported, •


